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  Policy Statement 
 

 

Emeriti Faculty and Research Involvement  

Based on the Citadel Faculty Manual (2012), the Board of Visitors has adopted an Emeriti Faculty policy.   

The Citadel will confer emeriti titles upon worthy retiring members of the faculty, subject to the following policy:  

1. In recognition of meritorious service, the title of emeritus may be conferred on Professors and Associate 
Professors who, at the time of their retirement, have served a minimum of 15 years at The Citadel.  The 
minimum service of 15 years can be waived under extenuating circumstances upon the recommendation of 
the appropriate Department Head.  

2. Recommendations for emeritus status are made by a Department Head to the Provost.  

3. These honors will be conferred only with the approval of the Provost.  

4. Faculty so designated will be recognized at a General Faculty Meeting, and their names will be listed in the 
College Catalog under a separate heading.    

5. The rights and privileges granted to Emeriti Faculty include the following as it relates to research 
involvement:  

a. Access to library services and research facilities 

b. Continued use of a Citadel email account  

c. Continued use of the College as an agent for external grant applications; however, if cost sharing is 
required of the grant, she/he may not be designated as the PI of the external grant.   
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